
BROUGHTON HALL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
Yew Tree Lane 

Liverpool 
L12 9HJ 

Telephone 0151 541 9440 / Fax 0151 259 8448 
E.mail:admin@broughtonhall.com 

Head Teacher : Ms S A Clarke B.Ed (Hons), M.Ed, NPQH 
Number on Roll 1205 including 190 in Sixth Form. 

 
Required for September 2017  

 
DIRECTOR OF LEARNING : SCIENCE DEPARTMENT  

 
                               SPECIALISING IN PHYSICS OR CHEMISTRY  
                                              
                                                   MPS  plus relevant TLR  
 
The Governors wish to appoint a first rate, enthusiastic Director of Learning. We are looking for someone with 
expertise in Physics or Chemistry to lead our successful science department. If you are highly motivated, have a 
passion for and the ability to inspire our pupils and staff then we would love to hear from you.  This is an excellent 
opportunity for an ambitious professional to join a team of committed staff who share a common sense of purpose 
and high expectations of what students can achieve.  
 
The Science Department is a successful, supportive one and offers qualifications at both Key Stages 4 and 5. 
The Science Department is equipped with 7 new laboratories and is well-resourced, situated in a new state of the 
art building.   
 
Broughton Hall is situated on the outskirts of Liverpool in very pleasant surroundings.  It has an excellent 
reputation and students consistently make good to outstanding progress.  Students are encouraged to take part in 
enrichment activities and there are many opportunities for student trips and events.  The school is committed to 
the continuous professional development of all staff.  Ofsted judged the school as ‘Good with Outstanding 
features’ in November 2013.  In 2015 the school was ranked the top performing non-selective Catholic Girls’ 
school in the city.   
 

The Trustees are the Sisters of Mercy 
 

For further information and an application pack please visit our website at 
www.broughtonhall.com or contact the School Office. 

 
CLOSING DATE   -   3.30 pm    -   TUESDAY 23rd MAY 2017  

 
Interviews will be held Thursday 25th or Friday 26th May  

 The post will be subject to an enhanced DBS  clearance 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Broughton Hall High School actively supports continuous professional development for all staff and follows a 
whole school approach to staff performance and development. 

 
Broughton Hall is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 

expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 



 


